
 

                                                                                                  8th March 2023  

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

We will be celebrating Red Nose Day in school on Friday 17th March. Comic Relief have 
made some changes to the sale of merchandise this year and so noses are being sold on 
Amazon, T-shirts in TK Maxx and all items via the Comic Relief Shop. Comic Relief Shop 

The new design of red nose is not suitable for children under the age of 7 and we will not be 
selling them in school this year, but children aged 7 and over are still very welcome to wear 
noses to school on Red Nose Day. 

School Council have been thinking of lots of entertaining ideas for the day… 

On Friday 17th March we invite children to come to school dressed in non-uniform. Dressing 
in red from head to toe is entirely optional!  Children are also welcome to join in with our 
ever popular “Crazy Hair Day” - the crazier the hair, the better! This is always fun and 
raises lots of smiles.  

For the joy of dressing up, we request a minimum donation of £1, which can be sent as cash 
on the day or donated online via this link to our Just Giving page: 
https://www.justgiving.com/Abbey-Road-Primary-West-Bridgford 

This year School & Well-being Council Reps will also be selling Red Nose Day Postcards. The 
idea being to spread joy, give compliments and let people know you’re thinking of them. A 
sheet of 8 postcards can be ordered by completing the form below. Sheets of postcards will 
be sent home from Monday 13th March. Children can then choose their 8 recipients, write 
lovely messages for them and bring them back to school to deliver and SPREAD A LITTLE 
JOY on the day. The last date for orders will be Wednesday 15th March. 

We will also be taking part in the Red Nose Day creative building competition – hoping 
that Abbey Road children can come up with an idea to win Lego resources for school. Feel 
free to take look at this together with your child and chat about some ideas. LEGO Build 
the Change | Comic Relief 

Thank you as ever for your support.  

Mrs Worton and School & Well-being Council Members. 
 

I would like to SPREAD A LITTLE JOY and buy a sheet of Red Nose Day postcards  
 

Name -------------------------------------------------                      Class -------------- 
 

I attach £1. 
                

I have donated on the Just Giving page. 

 

 

 

https://shop.comicrelief.com/
https://www.justgiving.com/Abbey-Road-Primary-West-Bridgford
https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday/schools/lego
https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday/schools/lego

